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29 June 2022 
 
 
Scott 
fyi-request-19509-ddaa5459@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

 
Ref: OIA-2021/22-1382 

Dear Scott  
 
Official Information Act request relating to Planned review of domestic COVID-19 
certificates 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 30 May 2022. 
You requested: 
 

“For the CVC review, it is stated that: 
“Officials are continuing to progress the planned review of domestic COVID-19 
Vaccine Certificates/My Vaccine Pass policy, which was intended to pick up any 
significant issues with the operation of the policy as well as any simple 
improvements that could be made… The timing of this review… is now tracking for 
late-February/early-March…” 
And for the CPF review it is stated that: 
“This work will be a wider review of the CPF as a whole and will assess some of the 
bigger picture questions about the Framework… The CPF review is on a slightly 
slower track than the COVID-19 Vaccine Certificates review (aiming to land this 
work in March)…” 
I would like to request copies of both of these reviews.” 

 
I have decided under section 15A of the Act to extend the time limits for deciding on your 
request by an additional 20 working days. Consequently, the extended due date for your 
response will be 27 July 2022. 
 
The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on your 
request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section 
28(3) of the Act. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Corbett 
Manager, Ministerial and Business Services 


